
League Cup Final tickets go
on sale from Monday

Tickets for the Scottish League Cup Final presented by Utilita
go on sale from Monday 22 February at 10am.

Hibs have been given an initial allocation of 25,800 tickets,
with more available to the Club should there be demand.

Tickets will be sold based on priority loyalty points waves.
Supporters  are  able  to  purchase  two  tickets  per  client
reference number to facilitate group purchases.  In order to
ease the purchase process for groups and families, loyalty
points will not be awarded for this match.

Ticket Waves

10am Monday 22 February: 90 point or more

10am Thursday 25 February: 1 point or more

10am Monday 29 February: General sale

Hibs TV subscribers will have now received an e-mail from the
Club with regards to ticket arrangements, and Kicks for Kids
supporters will receive an e-mail on Monday.

Loyalty Points

As noted above, loyalty points will not be awarded for this
match.  Supporters  should  not  re-allocate  additional
tickets when purchasing as it will not allow them to process
if  the  person  they  have  allocated  to  does  not  have  the
required number of points.

The Ticket Office are currently processing the loyalty points
for HSL members for whom they  have a client reference number
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for. Any questions relating to HSL loyalty points should be
directed to info@hiberniansupporters.co.uk.

Prices

Tickets will be available in all four stands at Hampden, and
are priced at £25 for adults and £10 for juveniles (15 and
under).

Tickets will be available online, at the Hibernian Ticket
Office and through the Hibernian Call Centre
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